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Do you own this product? 

Kaleidoscope - Tender Leaf Toys Stacking Forest 

Wooden stacking tree with 19 wooden animals and 
leaves.   

Affected SKU TL8409 is printed on a sticker on the 
base of the tree. 

Dates sold: 1 November 2021 to 31 December 2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: The product does not comply with the 
mandatory safety standard for toys for children up to and including 36 
months of age. The leaves of the wooden stacking tree are small parts. 

Hazard: Risk of choking, suffocation or death to young children if they 
put the small parts into their mouth. 

 

1. Consumers should remove the leaves from the toy immediately and 
dispose of them. 

2. Consumers should contact Kaleidoscope to arrange replacement 
leaves to be sent to them free of charge. Consumers will need to 
provide Kaleidoscope with evidence that the original leaves have 
been disposed of. 

 

For more information or to arrange replacement leaves consumers can 
contact Kaleidoscope on 

07 3375 6446  

products@kaleidoscope.com.au  

 

Purchased from: Various toy and specialty stores 
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